Paul Taylor

Your choice for the Chasetown Ward District Council by-election Thursday November 3rd

l am passionate about our town, its present and its future

Dear Voter

I'm Paul Taylor and my home and my heart are right here in Burntwood. I am passionate about our town, its present and its future, and I will continue to work hard on your behalf to make a Better Burntwood for you, for all of our neighbours, our local businesses, and this fantastic community of Chasetown.

As your councillor, I pledge to be a strong voice representing you at Lichfield District Council, raising the issues which matter most to you.

Paul

Chasetown Ward's Labour District and Town Councillor, Darren Ennis, said:

"As a Chasetown councillor myself, I wholeheartedly endorse Paul as our Labour candidate in this important by-election. Paul and I have worked very closely together on delivering our successful Jubilee Wakes and on our Markets initiative and I know just how many hours of work Paul has put into these events, as well as many others, on a completely voluntary basis.

The town needs councillors who are willing to roll up their sleeves and work on behalf of our town rather than sitting back and keeping quiet and nodding through whatever is imposed on us. If you agree, then Paul is definitely your man! Please give Paul your vote on 3rd November."

Burntwood Town Council Leader, Sue Woodward, said:

"Paul is one of the most hardworking Town Councillors that I have had the pleasure to work with and I know he is more than capable of stepping up into the role of a District councillor. He will be a powerful voice for our town and a strong advocate for Chasetown ward in particular, its residents, its businesses and its community organisations. A vote for Paul is a vote for a Better Burntwood!"







Meanwhile at Lichfield District Council in addition to the Friarsgate Fiasco...



The order for 80 litre bags, that were supposed to be bigger than Stafford Council's 72 litre bags ended up anywhere between 54 and 80 litres! Yet another fiasco!

Even with the resignation (or sacking?) of the Conservative Cabinet Member responsible, under pressure from Labour councillors, for the lack of communication with residents, there has been no apology to you for the mess.

Kerbside recycling brought in by Labour botched by Conservatives.

What a year for Paul!

2022 has certainly had its challenges but there have also been successes to celebrate. As Chair of the Town Council's Community & Partnerships Committee, Paul has been directly involved in delivering the successful lubilee Wakes this year and the ever-popular Play in the Parks.

He said, "Our Community & Partnerships Committee does exactly what it says on the tin; we work in partnership with our wonderful community groups to create fantastic community events for our residents. I am proud to have been a driving force for these this year and am now working towards our Christmas events so that we can all end the year on a high note."

Paul Taylor is clearly a hard working Town Councillor but he needs your vote to give Chasetown Ward residents a strong voice with Darren Ennis at Lichfield District too!

And there's work still do in Chasetown

The play equipment at Burntwood Leisure Centre has been out of operation for far too long, and sadly out of date for even longer. Your District and Town Labour councillors have been working to bring the two councils together to replace them.

We have secured funding for a straight replacement, but we are working hard for extra funding to replace them with improved facilities. We hope you'll see new, improved equipment very soon.

Labour is working hard for you in Burntwood. After clearing up the chaos of the previous Conservative administration, the Town Council is showing how we can have a "Better Burntwood". On November 3rd you can also have a bigger voice at Lichfield District by voting for your Labour candidate, Paul Taylor.

Do you have any difficulties with casting your vote?

We are aware that some people are having problems getting to polling stations since a recent review of where they are situated.

If you are in this situation, please call Paul 07973 956163 or Darren 07713 831030 for advice.

Read more from Paul and/or chat with him live at https://paultaylor.online.